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Reference: An update on the fatal accident from September 1, 2025. 

The Tarrant County Sheriff’s Office has filed charges against Orbin Zelaya Aguilar, the 
driver involved in a multi-vehicle fatality crash that claimed the lives of four people 
including an unborn child. Zelaya Aguilar faces four counts of Intoxication Manslaughter 
with a Vehicle and two counts of Intoxication Assault with a Vehicle. 

The incident occurred at approximately 8:20p.m. on September 1 in the 8700 block of 
Highway 1187. The case remains active, and further details will be released as the 
investigation progresses. 

“This is a heartbreaking and preventable tragedy,” said Sheriff Bill Waybourn. “Four 
lives were lost because of one person’s reckless decision to drive under the influence. 
We are committed to pursuing justice for the victims and their families, and we will 
continue to hold individuals accountable when their actions endanger others.” 

TCSO extends its deepest condolences to the families affected and urges all residents 
to make responsible choices behind the wheel.   
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